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I support HB 2765.  In the contentious water environment of Klamath county and the 

constraints of water within the Klamath river watershed, we need options for utilizing 

water that benefit the local economy, wildlife refuges, and wildlife habitat.  This bill 

would help an area that has lost water options over several decades of constrained 

use.  This bill provides an opportunity to ease pressure between irrigators, tribes, 

fisheries, and wildlife competing interests within the region.  For this reason, I hope 

you will vote YES in support of HB 2765.   


